
 

 

HPMS E-Mail 

 

Date:             May 10, 2017 

Subject: Spring 2017 Past Performance Results Available in HPMS 

 
 

The results of CMS' review of organizations' performance for the period of January 2016 through 
February 2017 are now available in HPMS. The analysis was conducted in accordance with the 
past performance methodology published on February 10, 2017. If you are not already familiar 
with the methodology, we recommend reading it prior to viewing your results. For organizations 
that offer both Part C and Part D, there are separate C and D results. Users may view results 
associated with their particular organizations by going to: 
 
*   [For Part C Results] Quality and Performance - Part C Performance Metrics - Part C Past 
Performance Scores - 2017 Spring 
 
*   [For Part D Results] Quality and Performance - Part D Performance Metrics and Reports - 
Part D Past Performance Scores – 2017 Spring 
 
Please note that while organizations with a performance history of less than 14 months will see 
values in HPMS, the results are not valid past performance scores due to the organization's 
limited MA or Part D experience. Should you have any questions about the past performance 
methodology, findings, or accessing the correct set of results, please send a detailed email with 
your question or concern to drugbenefitimpl@cms.hhs.gov.  Please be sure to include your 
organization's legal entity name and contract number(s). Thank you. 
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